
 

 

 
 

Gamelan Workshops 
Suitable for Pupils from Year 1 to Post 16 

   
is based at 

Thomas Bullock CE VA Primary School, Shipdham 
 for the Autumn Term 2002 and Spring Term 2003 

 
Our Norfolk Gamelan “The Venerable Enchanter” is a handmade Javanese percussion orchestra. 
Gamelan playing provides a unique musical experience for pupils and adults of any age as well as 
giving an insight into the music of another culture. 
 
We are offering FREE workshops for LEA school pupils with a qualified Gamelan user.  Each 
session lasts 1 hour 30 minutes.  The maximum number of pupils per session is 30.  
 
The Gamelan will be available to use by arrangement Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday at 
the following times:  
 9.15–10.45am      11.00 – 12.30 1.30-3.00pm 
 
If you are not a qualified user you may hire our tutor Peter Wills who will give your pupils a totally 
‘hands on’ session on these hand-made instruments.   
 
Cost: FREE if you are a qualified user. (You must have attended one of our INSET Courses.) 
 £60 per workshop with Peter Wills. 
 
To book a Gamelan workshop please complete the booking form below. 
  
NB: The Gamelan could also be used for staff training on professional development days. 
 

 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Gamelan Booking Form for the Autumn Term 2002 and Spring Term 2003 
 
Contact Name ………………………………………………………………….. Phone No. ………….……………….. 
 
School ……………………………………………………………….……………………………………………….……..  
 
Ist Choice Date: …………………………………………. Time: ……………………….… 
 
2nd Choice Date: ………………………………..………... Time: ……………………….… 
 
I would like to hire the tutor Yes No 
 
 
Please return booking form to:  Jillian Tearoe, Norfolk Music Education Service, Professional Development 
Centre, Woodside Road, Norwich NR7 9QL (Tel: 01603 433276) 

Norfolk Music Education Service 
Professional Development Centre 
Woodside Road 
Norwich NR7 9QL 
Telephone: 01603 433276 Fax: 01603 708074 
E-mail: music.service.edu@norfolk.gov.uk 


